Anheuser-Busch and International Brotherhood of Teamsters Joint Statement

Anheuser-Busch and the International Brotherhood of Teamsters are proud to have a long
history of taking care of our people. The health and safety of our colleagues is our top priority,
which is why our two organizations remain in daily communication to address issues that may
arise during this challenging time. Our commitment to safe work environments while making

quality products is unwavering as we work together to support the continuation of our
operations.
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